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The ATT are pleased to present a new look and feel website at www.att.org.uk this
February.

A website platform upgrade allowed us the chance to update the design of the
website in line with the Association’s brand identity.

We hope you agree that the design and content is positioned well for students and
members alike, as well as supporting our objective to attract prospective students
into ATT. Take a look at the new site and let us know your thoughts at:
page@att.org.uk
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